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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Stacy Hernandez  

Address 
8960 Robert Morgan Pl 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3018857080  

Email 
momngirls2@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am whole heartedly opposed to the county commissioners being able to enact mask mandates at any time. I feel very strongly that 
individuals and business owners should have the right to make the decisions for themselves about how to avoid, curb, reduce their 
risks for infection from anything. The government should not have the right to control individuals and private businesses so 
completely. For the good of the citizens and the businesses here in Charles County, PLEASE do not allow this overarching control for 
the commissioners. No mask mandate, no vaccine mandate, no closures, no more infringing upon our rights as citizens. We must 
respect people’s ability to make choices for themselves and their families based on their individual preferences and comforts. It 
absolutely should not the government’s job to make such personal decisions for the citizens.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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